
ADF&G Craig Fish and Game 
Advisory Committee Meeting 

and Elections 
 

The Craig Fish and Game Advisory Committee is having elections and a meeting 
on  January 20, 2010. There are 4 seats available for election/re-election to the 
Craig AC. Following elections, the Craig AC will be discussing upcoming Board 
of Game issues, the proposed changes to the Board of Game cycle calendar and 
proposal deadlines; which are to be dealt with at the January Board of Game 
Meeting in Anchorage. The Craig AC will also be discussing the Review of the 
Federal Subsistence Process as well as selected Federal Subsistence Proposals.  
If you are interested in any of the issues on the table you are highly encouraged 
to attend this meeting. As always, this meeting is open to the public. 
 
The Craig Fish and Game Advisory Committee is a collection of community 
members from all user groups that come together and discuss fish and game 
issues and recommend changes to current regulations. They also represent their 
community before the Board of Fisheries and Board of Game at board meetings.   
 

Location:___Craig Council Chambers  _ 
 

Time: 7:00pm, January 20, 2010 
For more information you can contact Shannon Stone, ADF&G Regional 
Coordinator – 465.6097 or Ellen Hannan, Craig AC Chair -  826.3489  

For more information contact Shannon Stone or Scott Crass, Regional Coordinators for Alaska Department of Fish and 
Game (465-4110).                                     
 
 


